REPORT 4 - 2023

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Road Safety Committee presents its fourth report for 2023 and recommends:

RSC-0035-2023

That the deputation and associated presentation by Constable Claudia D'Amico, Peel Regional Police regarding the Road Watch Program be received. (RSC-0035-2023)

RSC-0036-2023

That the following items were approved on the consent agenda:

- 10.2 2024 Road Safety Committee meeting dates memo
- 11.2 Road Watch Statistics, Peel Regional Police

(RSC-0036-2023)

RSC-0037-2023

That the email dated May 31, 2023 from Keith Stephen, Resident regarding comments for the Road Safety Committee be received.

(RSC-0037-2023)

RSC-0038-2023

That the dates outlined in the Memorandum dated October 17, 2023 from Allyson D'Ovidio, Legislative Coordinator entitled "Road Safety Committee Meeting Dates – 2024" be approved. (RSC-0038-2023)

RSC-0039-2023

That the verbal update by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Advisor regarding the status of the Road Safety Committee Mascot be received for information. (GC-0039-2023)

RSC-0040-2023

- That the Road Safety Committee authorizes the Road Safety Subcommittee to make decisions via email regarding design work and promotional items when time is a factor and or/for events where promotional items can be distributed.
- 2. That the update by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Advisor regarding the status of the "Slow Down Lawn Signs" be received for information.

(RSC-0040-2023)

RSC-0041-2023

- 1. That funds in the amount of up to \$5000.00 be allocated from the 2023/2024 Council and Committee Budget for the development of promotional materials including but not limited to campaigns related to supporting the Road Safety Awareness Program, Vision Zero Engagement Stratefy, the Road Safety Committee Work plan and initiatives.
- 2. That the update by Stephen Dasko, Councillor, Ward 1 and Chair, Road Safety Committee regarding the Road Safety Awareness Program be received.

(RSC-0041-2023)

RSC-0042-2023

That the Road Watch Statistics dated October 10, 2023 from Constable Claudia D'Amico, Peel Regional Police be received.

(RSC-0042-2023)